James M. Talens
Attorney-at-Law*
6017 Woodley Road
McLean, VA 22101

December 3, 2012

Mindel De La Torre

Chief, International Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Futaris, Inc. ADDRESS CHANGE
Dear Ms. De La Torre:

In a filing on IBFS on December 1, 2012, counsel for Futaris, Inc. notified the International
Bureau that the named licensee of two tall signs (E040025 and E110177) and holder of a Section
214 certificate (File No. ITC-214-2-0120522-00135) has been changed from Alaska Telecom,
Inc. to Futaris, Inc. See IBFS confirmation number IB2012002755. Attached to that filing was a
letter from The State of Alaska Department of Commerce, Community and Economic
Development, Corporatlons Business and Professional Licensing, demonstrating that it had
issued a Certificate of Amendment changing the name of Alaska Telecom, Inc. to Futaris, Inc.

The purpose of this supplementary filing is to change the mailing address of Futaris, Inc. to read
as follows:

301 Calista Court, Suite B
Anchorage, Alaska 99518

This change is reflected in the “filer information” data entered on the IBFS form. Note that the
FRN registration numbers associated with Futaris, Inc. have already been updated to show this
address change. Further, there is no ownership or control change associated with either of these
filings. :

* Licensed in Washington, DC only.
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Thank you.

are any questions, please contact me at 703.241.1144 or jtalens@verizo

n.net.
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James M. Talens
Counsel to Futaris, Inc.




